
 
                                                                    

               
 

COME AWAY WITH ME 

  Mark 6: 30-32 

 

 Come away with me 

to a lonely place, 

       where I may kneel 

       and give my pain 

       to the wilderness. 

 Come away with me 

to a lonely place 

       where I may shout 

       my lurking doubts 

       at the wilderness. 

 Bruce Prewer …Used with 
Permission. 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943                                                                    
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 Come away with me 

to a lonely place 

       where I may leave 

       my gnawing fears 

       with the wilderness. 

 Come away with me 

to a lonely place 

       where I may claim 

       the peace that waits 

       in the wilderness. 

 Come away with me 

to a lonely place 

       where I may wrestle 

       with God who calls 

       from the wilderness. 



     This Week at Seacliff  
Women’s Evening F/ship   7.30pm Wed. 25th July 
                                  What’s  News  

 
This week a welcome, as we receive through baptism a new 
family member for one of our people. 
 
Peter’s final service 
Next week’s service will conclude with a liturgical 
acknowledgement of me concluding my pastoral responsibilities 
at Seacliff UC. Max has noticed that the liturgical colour for such a 
service is red and has connected that with my light-hearted 
remark a couple of weeks ago about the number of people who 
were wearing red even though it wasn’t Pentecost. With that in 
mind, I will wear a red tie next Sunday and if anyone else would 
like to dress in liturgical red, please do.                                Peter 
 
‘A few kind words’ 
I have been invited to say ‘a few kind words’ next Sunday 
 on your behalf to farewell Peter and Lyn.  
I would appreciate any information/anecdotes today please, to  
help me with this onerous task, truth is preferable, even if  
stretched a little bit! 
                                                                                           David 
WOMEN NIGHT FELLOWSHIP. 
Our meeting is on Wednesday, 25th July, at 7.30pm in the 
Church hall.  The program for the evening is a quick general 
meeting and a visit, for the last time, from Peter, and maybe     
Lyn Moss. We would like as many members to be there for this 
evening.   The yellow group is on Supper .  Look forward to 
seeing you all there after the holiday break we have just had.   
                                                                                                Von 
 Cogs n Coffee  
Ride went as planned via Airport to Cibo Henley Beach. Some 
sections riding into strong NW winds, but the 9 riders rewarded by 
the "sail home" back down the coast to Hove. 
Next week’s ride, meet at Wattle Reserve at 8.30am and we will 
try a ride to Reynella.                                                           Brian 
 



Notes from the Treasurer 
I am pleased to report the following information: 

1. Our contributions to the Mission Project (I.e. first Sunday, 
Oodnadatta church) to the end of June totals $323.50. 
Please ensure that you use the envelopes provided, or 
label one of your own, so that we know exactly what you 
intend. 

2. Our contribution to the Hasdak family totals $839 which I 
have transferred to their bank account. 

3. Our contribution to their work comprises $162 spent by            
Josie on educational materials and $750 which we will 
hold for them until a special bank account is established 
and Tarcisius and I are satisfied about accountability and 
transparency. I will also liaise with Rosefield UC to see if 
we can coordinate our support. 

4. The grand total for this family is consequently $1751 
which will be of real support to them and their work after 
their return. Tarcisius also said to me that any visitors 
would be welcome to their home next year and that he will 
send instructions for transport! 

5. I will prepare a thorough budget analysis for the 
forthcoming P&F meeting on July 31 and then CC 
meeting on Aug 14.                                                  David 

                                  Beyond Seacliff 
“Symphony by the Sea” fund raising concert for school 
chaplaincy 
Although Brighton Secondary School no longer has a school 
chaplain, the music students are once again performing a concert 
whose proceeds will support school chaplaincy. Entitled 
“Symphony by the Sea” if will be performed in the school’s 
concert hall on Sat 4th August commencing at 2.00pm. Sinfonia, 
string quartet, soloist and symphony orchestra. Tickets $10 at the 
door, refreshments included. 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev Peter Moss                            

Lectionary for Today: Pentecost 9: 2 Samuel 7: 1-14a, 

Ps 89:20-37, Ephesians 2:11-22., Mark 6:30-34, 53-56. 

Reminder for Stewards 29.7.2018                                                     
Bob Heywood              Warwick Gardener 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and 
usually Wednesday or Thursday 
mornings; Office : 8296 1517. If 
he's not in the office, you are 
welcome to ring him at home and 
leave a message if he's not there. 
Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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